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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

18 t/m 21-09 8 Work week

20-09 3, 3/4, 4 Traffic lesson

21-09 Day of the childcare

worker

22-09 8 Free

04-10 Coffee morning 8.30-9.30 - RH 919

04-10 Start children's book

week: “Bij mij thuis”

05-10 Day of the teacher

06-10 A - 8 Study day, children

free

School closed,

daycare open

06-10 Newsletter 3

11-10 5 - 6 School play MP2

13-10 A - 8 Half day, children

free at 12.00

School closed at

12.00, daycare open

16 t/m 20-10 A - 8 Autumn holiday Daycare open

25-10 A t/m 8 Lice control

mailto:directie@eglantierdelft.nl


New Students

Name Group

Rowan gr. 5/6

Juno gr. 7/8

Family announcements

Have you found us on Instagram

(ikc.de.eglantier.delft)?

Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De

Eglantier Voorhof)?

We post weekly about school, special events and fun facts.

Notifications

Daycare

Parent Committee

On September 6, the parent committee met online. We

had a full agenda after the summer holiday!

We looked back on the unit about ‘summer holidays’.

We liked the unit a lot, and the children were very

enthusiastic. The work on the playground took longer

than expected, but due to the disappointing weather

the daycare was not affected.

We also talked about staffing: the application process

for a new permanent employee is underway. Soon there will be a general meeting

for all parent committees within Morgen about the rates. We went over the rate

proposal. We also discussed the reports of the GGD: all groups have been

evaluated positively.



Also on our agenda was the use of the front door for picking up and bringing the

children! The use of the other door was another COVID measure. The fact that

everyone now enters through the front door increases the safety for children

and staff.

We contributed some points of improvement in the context of IKC formation:

the communication around the theme night, the newsletters distributed at other

times and the possibility of combining care with the activities offered by

education. Finally, we looked ahead to the Day of the Pedagogical Assistant.

Would you like to join the discussion? Drop us a line at

oceglantier@kinderopvang-morgen.nl. Our next meeting is November 23!

Education

European Day of Languages and Mother Tongue

Reading.

Did you know that the Council of Europe has

established Sept. 26 as the "European Day of

Languages"; a day to celebrate Europe's linguistic

diversity and promote language learning?

To mark this occasion, we are organizing "Mother

Tongue Reading" on Wednesday, Sept. 27, for

groups 1 through 4. "Mother Tongue Reading"

involves children being read to in their home

language, something that is very important for a child's language development.

To organize this we need your help. Are you available on Wednesday, Sept. 27

from 11:15 to 11:45 a.m. to come read a story in your native language? You can

sign up by putting your name on the sign-up list. You can find these at the

building on Ina Boudier-Bakkerstraat and Roland Holstlaan. Or give it to the

teacher of your son/daughter.

Reminder: Picking up children at RH 917

and RH 919

Please consider the following so that all

children can be sent safely to their

parents/caregivers, bso, babysitter, etc.

At the RH buildings it is very busy during the

collection of the children at 15.00. Cluttered

situations arise, making it very difficult for

teachers to oversee who has been collected

and who has not. Please note that we cross in

a line with the children and send the children

to their parents in front of the flat opposite

the school. We use the space in front of the



flat to stand with the children and their teachers so that we can send them to

the parents from there. We therefore kindly ask you not to stand on the square

in front of the school, not to sit on the coloured fences, nor to stand on the

stretch in front of the flat. There are many parents here, sometimes even

bicycles on the sidewalk. We cannot cross safely this way and it often results in

us having to stop in the middle of the street because we cannot go any further.

Hence, the stretch in front of the flat is meant for the teachers with the

children. It can get very crowded with 6 classes and their teachers. You can wait

further on the pavement and we will send your child to you. Make eye contact or

wave briefly so that we both know we have seen each other before sending the

children. Also, discuss with your child at home that he/she should say goodbye

to the teacher first and go to the person picking him/her up only if the teacher

has said it is OK. Everyone wants to be able to take his/her child back home

safely and teachers want to send every child back to their parents/carers

safely.

We trust that everyone is mindful of this.

Reminder: Vrienden van De Eglantier

Stichting Vrienden van De Eglantier was founded in 2014 by parents and

teachers to support De Eglantier in realising projects that cannot be realised

(completely) from the normal budget, but are considered of great importance

for Culture and Nature education at our school.

If you are a Rabobank customer, you will soon

be able to vote for our De Vrienden van De

Eglantier again, starting September 4.

We say: DO IT!

Yvonne den Haan and Linde Ras

Wanted

In the kindergarten groups we are looking for balls of wool to do

crafts with. Do you still have balls of wool at home that you no

longer use? You can hand it in to the nursery teachers.

In December, we will be working with wood. If you are

currently doing odd jobs and have wood to spare, we would

love to hear from you.

We also need help from handy parents who can do

preparatory work at the end of November. For example,

cutting the wood into small pieces.

Can you help? Please contact:

Miss Eveline : e.defijter@librijn.nl

Miss Els: e.harpman@librijn.nl
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Workweek group 8

Monday, September 18th is the day.

Group 8 will go on a workweek.

The preparations in the classroom are in full swing.

We will study the canon of the Netherlands, nature on the Veluwe and the life

and work of Van Gogh.

It promises to be a fantastic week.

Coffee morning

As a parent, do you sometimes feel that you are the

only one struggling with problems you encounter with

your child (at school)? Or are you looking for some

recognition from the experiences of other parents?

Maybe the coffee mornings are the perfect

opportunity to share experiences with other parents

and educational professionals from our school. We

would like to invite you to the first coffee morning on Wednesday, Oct. 4.

Youth Fund Sport and Culture

Jeugdfonds Sport & Cultuur makes it possible for children and young people

from families with less money to take part in football, music lessons, gymnastics,

street dance, judo, theatre lessons or another sporting or creative activity. For

those children and young people, we pay the contribution/tuition fees and in

some cases the necessities such as football uniforms or dance shoes. The link to

view the website - https://jeugdfondssportencultuur.nl/

Delft Sports Week

During Delft Sports Week (15 to 24 September), you can try a free sport at

lots of associations, clubs and groups in your neighbourhood. This is great

because it allows you to try something out without being tied to anything. The

link to view the offer - https://sportenindelft.nl/delftse-sportweek-2023/

Wanted

We are looking for new TSO staff. We need help in

the class at lunchtime, burt also help for cleaning. If

you would like to help with the between-school clubs

or do you know somebody, please contact Miss Roshnie

via Social Schools.

We are also again looking for someone to give the

toilets an extra cleaning at lunchtime. You will receive

a small fee for this. If you are interested, please

contact Miss Roshnie via Social Schools.

https://jeugdfondssportencultuur.nl/
https://sportenindelft.nl/delftse-sportweek-2023/


Introductory course in music

This autumn, music society Caecilia will again

offer an introductory music course.

In 6 playful lessons of half an hour, children

will be introduced to the basics of notation

and get explanations about different wind and

percussion instruments. They also get to try

out the instruments themselves. The course

concludes with a visit to a rehearsal of

Caecilia's youth orchestra.

Age: children of group 4, 5 and 6

When: Wednesday afternoons, September 20

and October 4, 11 and 25, November 1 and 15

Time: 14.30 - 15.00 (with enough applications also 13.30)

Location: Notenschip, Schoolplein 4, Schipluiden (sufficient free parking

available)

Cost: € 30

Registration: no later than September 17 via opleidingen@caeciliaschipluiden.nl

P. S. For younger children (group 3 and 4) we will start recorder lessons again in

the autumn.




